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Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 4:30 PM
To: 'wildangell@juno.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact; Hong Wang; Angela Charles; Sandra Soto; Collin Roehner; Ashley 

Quick
Subject: RE: 

Good afternoon Connie, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ashley Quick 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6393 
 
 
From: wildangell@juno.com [mailto:wildangell@juno.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 4:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject:  
 
I just got an email saying Gulf Power is increasing their rates.  What are we old people supposed to do????  I 
live or should say try to live on $800.00 a month, not a week, not every two weeks.  My S.S. check is $800 a 
MONTH.  I can't afford a rate increase!  I can't make ends meet now.  I can't hardly live without electric, so 
please tell us how we are to manage.  May not seem like much to you, but to those of us living on S.S. or a fixed 
income it is A LOT! 
  
Live Well, Laugh Often and Love Much, 
Connie 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
Warning: Don't Use Probiotics Before You See This 
Gundry MD 
http://thirdpartyoffers.juno.com/TGL3132/5877f3ee3638d73ee5d5dst01vuc 
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